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Last week, we had an incredible celebration at Meridian Hall for our amazing Seneca

Polytechnic graduates!   It was such a fantastic event that showcased the hard work and

dedication of our students. A huge shoutout to everyone who was part of the platform party

and those who helped make the day run so smoothly.

If you missed it, don’t worry—there will be more opportunities in the future to join the

platform party and be part of the celebration!

We’re so proud of all our graduates and their incredible achievements. The Seneca

community has been cheering them on every step of the way, and we’re so grateful for

everything you do to support our students and help them reach this milestone.

Here is an amazing moment captured during the event with the ITAS team!
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